
Public Notice 

Notice of Availability 

The California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) has prepared an Initial Study with Proposed 
Mitigated Negative Declaration (IS/MND) for the State Route (SR) 37 Petaluma River Bridge Project in 

Marin and Sonoma Counties. 

 

What’s being planned: Caltrans has prepared an IS/MND for the SR 37 Petaluma River Bridge Project 
(Project). The Project is located in Marin and Sonoma Counties, California, on SR 37 at post mile (PM) 
14.5 from Harbor Drive to near Sears Point Road. The Project proposes rehabilitation of the bridge deck, 
replacement of the bridge fender system, bridge scour protection, and upgrading the bridge railings to 
meet current safety standards and maintain the structure in a reliable and serviceable condition.  

Why this ad: Caltrans, as the lead agency under the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) and the 
National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA), has prepared the IS/MND to analyze potential effects the 
proposed Project may have on the environment. This notice is to inform you of the public comment 
period. 

What is available:  

The IS/MND, maps, and Project information are available for review and download at 
www.sr37corridorprojects.com.     

Additionally, the document will be made available at the following locations:  

Novato Library    South Novato Library Vallejo John F. Kennedy Library 

1720 Novato Boulevard    931 C Street  505 Santa Clara Street 

Novato, CA 94947  Novato, CA 94949 Vallejo, CA 94590 

Where you come in:  

Comments will be accepted during the minimum 30-day public comment period from July 6, 2022 to 
August 5, 2022. Caltrans will address substantive comments in the Draft IS/MND. Comments may be 
submitted via the website (www.sr37corridorprojects.com), or email petalumabridge37@dot.ca.gov, or 
mail to:  

Caltrans, District 4  
ATTN: Arnica MacCarthy 
P.O. Box 23660, MS-8B 

BLACK POINT­
GREEN POINT 

BEL MARIN KEYS San Pablo Bay 

http://www.sr37corridorprojects.com/
http://www.sr37corridorprojects.com/
file://BAOFPP01/proj/Caltrans/W8Y107_D4EnvOnCall_04A6021/TO_4_Env/2Q500_MRN_and_SON_SR_37_Petaluma_River_Bridge_Preservation_Project/04_Env/Public_Outreach_DED/petalumabridge37@dot.ca.gov


Oakland, CA 94623-0660 
 
Contact:  

For more information about this Project, or if you have comments, questions, or concerns please contact 
Arnica MacCarthy, Senior Environmental Planner, at petalumabridge37@dot.ca.gov or (510) 506-0481. 
TDD users may contact the California Relay Service TDD line at 1-800-735-2929 or Voice Line at 1-800-
735-2922.  
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